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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (Acknowledge) 
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) recommends that the Public Service 

Commission(“Commission”) acknowledge the name change for ExteNet Systems, Inc. to 

ExteNet Systems, LLC. 

Discussion   
On or about February 10, 2022, ExteNet Systems, Inc. filed a letter informing the Commission of 

the proposed name change to ExteNet Systems, LLC.  The Division finds no issues with the 

change and recommends the Commission acknowledge the name change. 

Cc: Stephany Fan, Counsel for ExteNet Systems, LLC 
Justin Jetter, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 
Office of Consumer Services, State of Utah 

 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
   Brenda Salter, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
  Ron Slusher, Utility Technical Consultant 
Date: February 15, 2022 
Re: Docket No. 22-2586-01, In the Matter of the Notification of Conversion and Name 

Change of ExteNet Systems, Inc. to ExteNet Systems, LLC. 

 

         

 

State of Utah  

Department of Commerce 
Division of Public Utilities 
MARGARET W. BUSSE      CHRIS PARKER 
Executive Director                       Director, Division of Public Utilities 

 
SPENCER J. COX 

Governor 

DEIDRE HENDERSON 
Lieutenant Governor 

 

 

 


	Recommendation (Acknowledge)
	Discussion

